
November 20, 1980 

 The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held a special meeting on Thursday November 

20, 1980 at 8:30 p.m. for the purpose of receiving oral or written testimony or comments 

from interested parties with respect to possible use of the funds expected to be received 

during the fiscal year 1981 under the Federal Revenue Sharing Program.  All members 

were present.   

 It is not certain whether there will be any Revenue Sharing for 1981, but the 

amounts to be given to various organizations were discussed.   

 A letter was read from the Adams Co. Office for the Aging.  They would like a 

donation of $500.00.  Also an emergency lighting system was discussed as a possibility for 

the meeting room.  The various other amounts were SPCA-unknown; Library-$300.00; Rec 

Park-$300.00 (this includes Gettysburg and Littlestown);  Fire Co.-$1,100.00;  Civil 

Defense-$200.00 (raingear, etc.).  These figures are subject to change depending on the 

amount of monies received from Revenue Sharing.    

 The budget was purposed and tentatively approved and will be adopted on Monday 

December 29, 1980 at 7:00 p.m.  Secretary was instructed to advertise the proposed budget 

in the newspaper.   

 A motion was made to close this hearing by Snyder, 2
nd

 by Neth, carried.  (8:45 

p.m.) 

 Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.   


